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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 374ot

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

March 22, 1983

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket No. 50-328
Tennessee Valley Authority )

Operating license condition 2.F for unit 2 of our Sequoyah Nuclear Plant
reads as follows:

TVA will provide a report prepared by the Kaman Sciences Corporation
(KSC) on a full scale nuclear safety and availability analysis within
six months from the date of the KSC report.

Since the issuance of the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant unit 2 operating license
containing the above condition, KSC has been replaced as the contractor
performing the analysis by Pickard, Lowe, and Garrick. The study by
Pickard, Lowe, and Garrick is scheduled for completion by March 31, 1983
with a final report being provided to TVA by the end of June 1983
Therefore, TVA anticipates being able to submit the required report on or
before January 1984.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with
J. E. Wills at FTS 858-2683

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

, ..

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Licensing
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cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Administrator
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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